
Mrs. Bomar’s Preschool News 
April 2024 

 
April showers bring May flowers…I hope!  I’m hoping after break we will have more 
spring weather! This will allow us to do more outdoor exploration to find spring changes. 
We have lots of fun things planned for my 204 friends in April! 
 
April Learning Themes:  
Environments: We will spend April and the beginning of May learning about 
environments: rainforest, ocean, farm, and desert. What is unique in these 
environments? Who lives there? Where are they around the world?  
Earth Day/Recycling: We will learn what Earth Day is, and how we can care for our 
environment. 
 
Walking Through the Alphabet  

We will continue our “walk through the alphabet.” Through letter sounds, recognition, 
and projects we will continue to strengthen each child’s pre-reading skills! We will also 
be working on our letter of the week pages. Please be sure to help your child think up 
words that begin with our letter of the week. 

April: 
Week of April 7– Vv 
Week of April 14 – Ll 
Week of April 21 - Uu 
Week of April 28 - Review 
 
Weather Appropriate Outerwear: It’s hard to predict the weather this time of year. If 
there is snow on the ground please continue to send boots and snow pants each day. 
Even after the snow melts it will still be chilly so please send a hat and gloves/mittens 
as well. 
 
Show and Share: The April theme for sharing is hobbies! Your child can bring 
something in to represent a hobby they enjoy. Everyone will have a chance to share 
with their friends something they enjoy doing. For example, if your child loves to swim 
they could bring goggles. 



14 - Lily 
15 - Greta 
16 - Jack 
21- Cora 
22 - Cade 
23 - Robin 
24 - Elliott 
28 - Sloane 
29 -  Dane 
30 - Winnie 
 
Important Dates 
4/1-4/4 - School Closed (unless you are full time) Spring Break! 
4/7 - School resumes 
4/8 - TShirt Tuesday! Wear your preschool shirt to school 
4/17 - Field Trip to Target Field/MN Twins tour 
4/22 - Earth Day 
5/1 - LHUMP Spring Concert!  
 
Parent Volunteer Opportunities: 
I’m planning to have the students plant seeds in cups so we can watch them grow. I’d 
like to do it on Tuesday, April 22nd between 9-10am.  I could use two helpers. If you are 
interested in helping please message me via BrightWheel and let me know. 
 

Communication: If at any time you have questions or concerns, please message me 
through BrightWheel, email me at jbomar@lakeharrietumpreschool.org or call/text my 
mobile phone (612)562-0616 

 
REMINDER! Please be sure to check your student in and out every day via the 
BrightWheel app!  
 
 
 
 


